ST. MICHAEL'S ROWING CLUB
HEAD OF THE RIVER

To : All Club Captains,

Re : Veteran Classic — Limerick 25™ March 2006

You are invited to participate in a Veteran Head of the River Race in Limerick on 25"
March. We are reverting to the traditional Limerick course and will start 4 miles down
river and row upriver to finish in the city centre.

Grades offered will be Mens & Womens 8, 4+, 4X+ (no coxless craft)

’

We are proposing to hold a dinner in a local hotel that night (cost €30) and we are
hoping that many of the participants will stay over to join in the dinner and debate the
adage “the older we get, the better we were”.

We already have had enquiries from clubs in the UK and Northern Ireland. For those

traveling from the UK (and possibly Northern Ireland) we hope to provide boats for a
nominal fee on a first come basis.

Further details from

Kieran Kerr
Telephone: +353 61 721021 (w) +353 61 229158 (h)
E-Mail:  Kieran.kerr@aon.ie




